
DAVID NEWS 
     

     April 19, 2017 

DAVID’S DREAM RUN 
The annual David’s Dream Run is set for Saturday, April 
29th, at Woodforest Stadium.  This event is held to honor 
David Vetter’s dream to “run barefoot in the grass.”  All 
proceeds from the one mile and 5K run/walk go to the Da-
vid Center at Texas Children’s Hospital.  A registration 
form is attached or you may register online at:  
www.DolphinWebstore.com.  T-shirts are now available! 
 

DAVID WEEK 
During the week of April 24th - April 28th, we will celebrate 
David Week.  Please see the attached memo with our 
theme days listed and join the fun.  

 

FIRST GRADE PROGRAM 
The first grade program, “Walking on Sunshine,” will be 
held on Thursday, April 20th, at 2:00 and 6:30 p.m.  An 
open house for parents will be held immediately following 
the evening performance. 
 

COLLINS INTERMEDIATE ORIENTATION 
Our fourth grade students will attend an orientation at Col-
lins Intermediate on Monday morning, April 24th, begin-
ning at 9:00 a.m.  There will also be a Parent Information 
Meeting that evening at Collins Intermediate beginning at  
6:30 p.m. and a repeat meeting for parents on Wednesday, 
April 26th, at 9:00 a.m. at Collins Intermediate. 
 

COLLINS PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT AT 

COLLINS INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL   

We are looking forward to the parent information meeting 
on Monday, April 24th starting at 6:30 p.m. in the Collins 
gym. The presentation will last approximately forty 
minutes and leave time at the end for any questions.  If you 
are unable to attend Monday evening we will have a repeat 
session on Wednesday, April 26th starting at 9:00 a.m. in 
the library. The presentation will be posted on the Collins 
website after the Wednesday meeting to assist parents. 
 
If you are interested in purchasing Collins “spirit wear,” 
the PTO will have a table set up in the Collins gym (during 
the parent info. night) for you to purchase items.  Payment 
will be cash or check for this event.  Normally spirit wear is 
only sold through the webstore! 
 

2017-2018 SCHOOL SUPPLIES ON SALE NOW 
School supplies for the 2017 - 2018 school year are now 
available for purchase. This year, you may only order 
online at www.epipacks.com and enter the school ID, 
DAV003.  The deadline to order is Thursday, June 1st.   

Upcoming Events   

April 20 2 & 6:30 pm 1st Gr. Program 
April 24 4th Gr. Visit Collins Int. 
April 24-28 David Week 
April 28 David Day 
April 29 David Dream Run 
May 8  3rd & 4th Gr. STAAR Math 
  (campus is closed to all visitors) 
May 9  3rd & 4th Gr. STAAR Reading 
  (campus is closed to all visitors) 
May 16 12:30 pm Volunteer Luncheon 
  1:30 pm PTO Meeting 
May 18 2 & 6:30 pm KG Program 
May 25 2nd Gr. Field Day & Awards  
  Ceremony 
May 26 1st Gr. Field Day & Awards  
  Ceremony 
May 29 Student Holiday 
May 30 3rd Gr. Field Day & Awards  
  Ceremony 
May 31 4th Gr. Field Day & Awards  
  Ceremony 
June 1  KG Field Day 
  11:30 am 4th Gr. Walk of Honor 
  12:10 Early Release 
  Last Day for Students 

SUMMER GT SCREENING 
Nominations for Summer GT screening will be accepted 
between April 3rd and April 28th.   Testing will take 
place June 6th - 8th from 8:30 - 11:00 a.m. at Mitchell 
Intermediate School.  If you are interested in this 
screening for your child, please pick up a nomination 
form in the front office. If you have any questions, 
please contact Veronica Kiesz at 281-298-4700.  
 

LOST AND FOUND 
Our lost and found racks are overflowing.  If your child 
is missing an item, please stop by and check the racks 
in the gym. 
 

LOGO CLEARANCE SALE 
Stock your closets with great David logo merchandise.  
All logo merchandise (excluding this year’s Dream Run 
Shirt) is marked down to $3, $5 and $8.  Please note 
that quantities and sizes are limited.  All sales are final 
and sold on a first come first served basis.   If you are 
interested in purchasing a school shirt  at a great price, 
please go to:  www.DolphinWebstore.com.   

http://www.DolphinWebstore.com
http://www.epipacks.com
http://www.DolphinWebstore.com


CLINIC NEWS 
Head lice is a common childhood problem.  All schools 
occasionally have cases of lice, especially after longer 
vacations/breaks. Transmission occurs most often via 
head-to-head contact during playdates, sleepovers, 
lessons and athletic activities. Head lice pose little 
threat to health and they do not spread any known dis-
ease. Head lice DO, however, require time, diligence 
and expense to eliminate, so prevention is in the best 
interest of everyone. Limiting the spread of head lice 
requires team effort!  
 
More information about prevention and treatment of 
head lice is available here:  CISD Head Lice Infor-
mation or from your physician or pharmacist. 

 
COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 

Honest Actions Build Good Character. 
 

CP NATIONAL SCIENCE HONOR SOCIETY 
The College Park National Science Honor Society will 
hold a Science Camp for students in KG  -  6th grade, 
on Friday, May 12th, from 5:30  -  8:30 pm.  There will 
be science activities, experiments and demonstrations.  
Registration is $20.  Please see the attached flyer for 
registration information. 

 
 

BOX TOPS  
Our spring Box Tops collection for the 2016-2017 
year is underway. Participation is easy. Simply clip 
the Box Tops from participating products, place 
them in a Ziploc bag or envelope (labeled with your 
child’s teacher’s name and grade), and have your 
student drop them in the collection bin located near 
the front office. One class per grade level will earn a 
prize for collecting the most Box Tops, so start clip-
ping!  Please mark your calendar for our spring sub-
mission deadline, May 19, 2017.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cathy 
Bleakley at DavidPTOvendor@gmail.com.  Standings 
as of Thursday, April 13th are: 
 
KINDERGARTEN  1ST GRADE 
Nusbaum 128  Brown    34 
Crawford 123  Morte    32 
       
2ND GRADE   3RD GRADE 
Williams 301  Black  124 
McCormick 191  Sommer   74 
               
4TH GRADE              
Bentley 146  Kopecki 26 
Moleres   40 
    

CAN RECYCLING NEWS THROUGH FRIDAY,   
APRIL 7TH 
 
KINDERGARTEN  1ST GRADE 
Allen   90 lbs.  Brown  45.5 lbs. 
Crawford 25 lbs.  Johns  39 lbs. 
             
2ND GRADE   3RD GRADE 
Williams 22.5 lbs.     Colson  51.5 lbs. 
Roberge 15 lbs.  Black  28 lbs. 
                
4TH GRADE           
Smith  69.5 lbs. 
Belanger 35 lbs. 
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NON-DISCRIMINATION 
The Conroe Independent School District (District) as an equal opportunity educational provider and employer does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, 

age, or disability in educational programs or activities that it operates or in employment matters. The District is required by Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, 

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, as amended, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Americans with Disabilities Act, as well 

as Board policy not to discriminate in such a manner.  

 

For information about Title IX rights or Section 504/ADA rights, contact the Title IX Coordinator or the Section 504/ADA coordinator at 3205 W. Davis, Conroe, Texas 77304; (936) 709-

7752.  

http://health.conroeisd.net/2723B198-00870B2F.4/Head%20lice%20fact%20sheet%202015%20.pdf
http://health.conroeisd.net/2723B198-00870B2F.4/Head%20lice%20fact%20sheet%202015%20.pdf
mailto:DavidPTOvendor@gmail.com


 
 
 
 

 
 
In preparation for the annual David’s Dream Run which is held on Saturday, April 29th, 
special activities have been planned for the preceding week.  Please participate and 
have fun being part of the festivities.   

We are hoping everyone can join us for David’s Dream Run! 
 

DAVID WEEK ACTIVITIES 
 

Monday, April 24th “We Touch the World” - Wear a David t-shirt or school 
colors.  Each class will decorate their classroom door 
showing how “We Touch the World!” 

 
Tuesday, April 25th “Hat Day at David” - Wear your favorite hat because we 

“Tip our hats to David!“ 
 
Wednesday, April 26th “Team David” - Wear your favorite professional, college, 

or high school team jersey or t-shirt to show how we are 
united in honoring the life of David. 
 

Thursday, April 27th “Kids Helping Kids” - Students and staff are asked to bring 
canned goods, which will be donated to The Montgomery 
County Food Bank to help feed kids in our surrounding area. 
 

Friday, April 28th  “David Day” - Wear your Dream Run t-shirt.   
Students will also be making placemats in class to send to 
children staying at Texas Children’s Hospital.  The placemats 
are used when serving meals to the children during their 
hospital stay. 
 

David Day is held on Friday, April 28th.  Students will take part in various activities 
including a mini fun run and a visit from The Kangaroo Crew from Texas Children’s 
Hospital.  The highlight of the day is always the video about David’s life, hosted by 
David’s mother, Mrs. Demaret.  



2017 David’s Dream Run 
Benefiting The David Center at Texas Children’s Hospital 

 

Saturday, April 29, 2017  8:00am – 10:00am        
Woodforest Bank Stadium in Shenandoah 

Arrival Time: 7:30am; 1 Mile Start Time: 8:00am; 5K Start Time: 8:30am 
 

Pre-Registration (by April 21)   
 

Name T-Shirt Size 

1.  

2.  

3.  

4.  

5.  

6.  
 

 

Don’t forget to sign up the entire family to enjoy the Dream Run! 

 

T-shirt sizes: 

Youth S, M, L 

Adult S, M, L, XL,  

2XL, 3XL 
t-shirt sizes guaranteed with 

pre-registration only 

 ______ x $15 per person (includes T-shirt)      $ 

I cannot attend, please accept my tax deductible donation 

in the amount of: 
  $ 

TOTAL   $ 

 

No Cash Please – Make checks payable to: David PTO/David’s Dream Run 
 

Return form and payment with your student or mail to: 
David Elementary c/o David’s Dream Run 

5301 Shadowbend Pl 
The Woodlands, TX 77381 

281-298-4700 

 
Participant packet pickup is available at David Elementary M-F 8:00 – 3:30 beginning April 14th.   

  

 Packets will also be available Race Day at Woodforest Bank Stadium. 

For information, please contact Colleen King at 832-771-6621, davidptodreamrun@gmail.com 

or call David Elementary at 281-298-4700, david.conroeisd.net 

 

I understand that to participate in this event I must be physically fit and that if I am injured during this 
event the Conroe Independent School District, its trustees, employees, and volunteers are not 
responsible or liable in any way for my injury or any costs related to my injury. 

 
             
     Signature 

**Pets will not be permitted at Woodforest Bank Stadium** 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
David Elementary families will have their packet sent home with the student indicated below: 

 

Last Name First Name Home Phone Grade Homeroom 

Teacher 
     

 

NON-DISCRIMINATION 

The Conroe Independent School District (District) as an equal opportunity educational provider and employer does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, 
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